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September 7, 2020
My Dear Parishioners,


On August 26 we received the news that we may ‘re-enter’ our churches after this long 5-month lockdown. It is not all plain sailing as there are numerous restrictions that need to remain in place, including the restriction of only 50 people on the premises at one time.
Cardinal Napier and Archbishop Gabuza have granted permission to all the Faithful in the Archdiocese that the ‘Sunday obligation’ may be fulfilled by attending any Mass during the week, or for those who still feel insecure and vulnerable at this stage, may return when they feel the time is correct. Only one Mass per church from Monday to Saturday and only two on Sundays. The premises will have to be sanitised after each Mass. It is unfortunate that there will be no toilet facilities available until further notice, except in dire emergency, as after each visit the area will have to sanitised.
There have been several Masses added to the parish’s weekly Mass schedule. Please note the schedule and plan your Mass attendance accordingly. An ‘on-line’ booking system is in place as only those who have reserved may attend, should the number have reached 50. This is in compliance with Government Regulations and should not be violated. Details of this link may be gained from the Blessed Sacrament webpage or reservation may be made through the parish during office hours. Cut-off time for week-end Masses is 12h00 on the preceding Friday.
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It will be wonderful to see you all again and begin to return to some semblance of normality of life, but please remember we are not out of the woods as yet so please continue to observe the regulation of mask-wearing and social-distancing etc..
Yours sincerely in Christ, 
(Fr.) James R. Ralston O.M.I.

(Parish Priest)
